
School Uniform
APPOINTMENTS NOW LIVE!

Branches welcome walk-ins from August 17th

We are pleased to announce that due to the updated Government Guidelines on 
social distancing, we are now able to re-open our branches from Monday 17th August 
for our walk-in customers. However, in order to keep both our staff and customers 
safe we will have made some changes to the way our branches will operate.

What to expect
To aid with social distancing we will be limiting the number of customers entering our 
stores at any one time. This will unfortunately mean queuing  during busy times. We 
have also introduced sanitising stations for all customers to use on entry and for our 
staff to use in between customers. Walk-in’s are recommended for those customers 
wishing to buy 2 or 3 top up items, those who need to return or exchange items or 
customers wishing to collect items previously ordered.

Appointments
Appointments are recommended for all new starters or those wishing to purchase full
uniforms. We previously communicated your Schools’ recommended appointment 
window, for new starters to book a fitting, we are pleased to now be able to open up 
this window to all pupils, both new and existing. Please visit our website to book an 
appointment.

Online
Our website continues to operate as normal, although extended delivery times have 
been advised by our external delivery companies. We recommend placing your order 
before July 17th for a pre back to school delivery

Unrivalled 120 day returns policy
Our industry-leading 120 day returns policy means you can purchase now with 
confidence, even if your child has a sudden growth spurt before the start of school.


